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The meeting was called to order at 12:55 p.m. by President Bob Gerberich at the 
Rockport Bridge Tournament.  Those in attendance were Bob Gerberich, Joyce Seitz, 
Mary Tryer, Bob Harrison, Martha DeCou, Barbara Estes and Bobby Walker,  
 
Bob Gerberich brought up the name change of the Club.  Last meeting, we had 
discussed changing the name to Bridge Club of South Texas.  Bob pointed out many 
disadvantages to that as we would have to change our name on a lot of official 
documents.   In order to avoid having to do this, it seemed preferable to keep the Unit 
name of South Texas Bridge Association. 
 
Bob also told us that we were going to have to find a new place to store our tables.  He 
has rented a storage unit for $50 a month in Corpus Christi.  Bev Estes will move the 
tables there.   
 
Bob suggested that we should ask each Director to sign a paper stipulating that they are 
an independent contractor.  If a Director would like to supply snacks, the Club will pay 
up to $5.00. 
 
Barbara Estes offered to take care of bridge supplies. 
 
Bobbie Walker offered boards and cards.   
 
The meeting was adjourned 
 
Joyce Seitz, Secretary 
 


